
Fishing – entries still open
for pairs competition

Morton Fishings, hosting the Scierra Pairs on
Sunday, June 4. Picture Nigel Duncan Media

Entries  are  still  available  for  the  Scierra  Pairs  which
carries the highest prize fund in Britiish competition fly
fishing.

There are prizes in the heats and final and the format allows
a pair of anglers to fish in the same boat.

Locally, entries are still available for Morton Fishings near
Livingston on Sunday, June 4. The final is in Wales in August.

Contact Morton Fishings direct for more detals or consult the
Scierra Pairs website.
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